
In regard to LD1109 I strongly oppose this proposed Bill. 

 This bill will do nothing for the state’s safety as person that intends on shooting 
multiple people plan the event and are prepared to do as much damage as possible, 
this bill will not stop, slow or deter them in any way. Shooting people and murder is 
already a serious crime that that has not prevented this type of crime yet in any state. 
These criminals will find a way to accomplish their goals.  

 What this bill will accomplish is to punish and place citizens in financial hardship. 
The cost to replace or to attempt to modify existing standard capacity magazines would 
be outrageous. People would be limited to an arbitrary number to be able to protect 
themselves and their loved ones from potential harm. Having the ability to protect 
oneself from someone larger, stronger or armed should not be limited by some bill that 
cannot account for every situation that may be encountered.   

 The State of Maine is currently the 3rd safest state in America and restricting its 
citizens will not change this but only put them at risk. This bill goes against the state 
constitution as well as the 2nd amendment. These magazines that this bill targets are 
standard issue by the manufacturers.  

 This bill “ought not pass” 

Sincerely,  

Lee A Davis  

Peru Maine. 
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